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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2019 4:47 PM
To: 'Raley, Jim'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: Chris McKisson; Lynda Laumbach; jamos@blm.gov
Subject: RE: Tucker Draw 9-4-6H Liner Inspection
Attachments: (C-141 Final) TUCKER DRAW 9 4 FEDERAL COM #006H 30-015-44479_WPX 9.19.19.pdf

RE: Tucker Draw 9-4-6H Liner Inspection 2RP-5592 
 
Mr. Raley, 
OCD has received your closure request and final C-141 for RE: Tucker Draw 9-4-6H Liner Inspection 2RP-5592, thank you. 
This closure is approved. 
Regards, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II 
Artesia 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 
 
 

From: Raley, Jim <James.Raley@wpxenergy.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2019 3:25 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; 
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Chris McKisson <cmckisson@ltenv.com>; Lynda Laumbach <llaumbach@ltenv.com> 
Subject: Tucker Draw 9-4-6H Liner Inspection 
 
Mr. Bratcher 
On August 3rd, 2019 a broken sight glass allowed 20 bbls of fluids to leak into lined secondary containment at the Tucker 
Draw 9-4-6H, all fluids were recovered and returned to production. This incident has not yet been assigned an RP#, the 
C-141 has been submitted via NMOCD online portal.   
 
This email serves as notification that this containment and liner will be inspected on August 9th, 2019 to document 
integrity of the liner and close this incident. Please let me know if NMOCD would like to be present for inspection. 
 
Jim Raley | Environmental Specialist - Permian Basin 
5315 Buena Vista Dr., Carlsbad, NM 88220 
C: (575)689-7597 | james.raley@wpxenergy.com 

 
 


